Preschool 2

We have been very busy in preschool 2 the last few months and we welcomed a new boy
Billy to our class.

We love going outside to play every day and we are having great fun with the new kitchen in
the courtyard. We also love driving the cars, train and bikes around the yard.

We loved listening to the story The Very Hungry Caterpillar. We made caterpillars for art,
fed our cardboard caterpillar with the different food and learned about the life cycle of a
butterfly. We also had fun making caterpillars out of construction toys. We loved the rhyme
Little Bo Peep and made sheep for art.

At the moment we are enjoying the story Handa’s Surprise and love seeing which animals
took each of the fruit. We did some fun matching and colouring activities based on the story.

We talk about the weather every morning and we can’t wait for more sunny days so we can
have fun playing outside in the sun. We liked checking the duck eggs and we were very
excited to see the little ducklings when they hatched.
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